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TWO HAPPY STUDENTS FROM HANDS OF HOPE ACADEMY   

Education Care Projects - Kenya 
Is opening the door to a brighter 
future for Kenya's disadvantaged 
children.  
 
Your donation will enable us to 
continue our work.  
 
Over 95% of Donations goes 
directly into providing these children 
with food, education and 
accommodation. 
 

Gifts over $2 are Tax Deductible. 
 
Please donate now: 
https://educationcareprojects.com/ 
help-us 
 
 

 
 

Pics: A little girl stares hopefully out from her family 
home. Then, with Carole and a new friend, she’s all 
smiles at her new school – Hands of Hope Academy. 

Share this Newsletter! 
 
If you appreciate the work of 
Education Care Projects Kenya, 
please share this with a friend! 

NEEDS 

 
Need: We are hoping that as this is June and we are 
at this End of Financial Year, you will be looking for a 
worthy tax-deductible charity to support!  

Need: Support for the continued growth in student 
numbers we are seeing at Hands of Hope Academy. 

 Need: Support the finishing of Enkishon Emaa 
Academy buildings so traumatized children can 
receive special care and teaching. 

Need: More monthly partners. Please consider 
becoming a regular monthly donor. 

CONTACT DETAILS 

Website: www.educationcareprojects.com 

Email : educationcareprojects@gmail.com 

Watch the ECPK documentary:  
https://youtu.be/hSYHEPH_4g0 
 
Follow ECPK on Facebook: 
https://www.facebook.com/EducationCarePr
ojectsKenya/ 
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